

The following picture is for question number 1 and 2



1. What advantage will people get by paying attention to the notice?
 - a. They will be obedient visitors.
 - b. Their smartphones will be safe.
 - c. They will take many selfies in that area.
 - d. Their sticks will touch the hanging objects around.
2. What does the text actually forbid?
 - a. Taking any photo.
 - b. Doing any selfies.
 - c. Using the selfie stick.
 - d. Using the photo camera.

The text for questions number 3 to 5

The man I admire the most is my Dad. He is forty years old. He has short and black hair. He is quite handsome with his neat police uniform. He has tall and strong body.

My Dad is a hero for me. He guards, defends, and takes care of me well. He is an example of masculinity for me and my brother. One more thing that makes me admire him is his hard working spirit. He works from morning until late at night. In other words, he often works over time. He sometimes feels tired, but he still gives me and my brother enough attention, though sometimes he does it by phone.

My Dad teaches me and my only brother to be brave children. Furthermore, he also teaches us to be friendly and helpful. When we got a problem at school, he tells us to solve it ourselves, of course, with good solution and wise ways. When we get difficulties, then he will help us. My Dad is definitely the man who deserves respect and admiration.

3. What is the writer's intention in writing the text?
 - a. To show her pride having a good father.
 - b. To tell about her father's way of life
 - c. To admire her father's appearance.
 - d. To describe her beloved father.
4. From the text, we know that the writer's father is a ... man.
 - a. good looking and caring
 - b. respectful and helpful
 - c. brave and friendly
 - d. smart and diligent
5. What is the main idea of the last paragraph?
 - a. The writer and her brother are brave children.
 - b. The writer's father educates his children well.
 - c. The writer's father is a teacher.
 - d. The writer is a friendly girl.

This Text is for questions 6 to 9



Orangutan is a species of great apes originated from Indonesia and Malaysia. The name was derived from two words in Melayu language, the first word is “orang” which means “human” and the second word is “utan” which means “forest”. It is recorded that orangutan have 96.4 % DNA similarities to human. They also behave like human in their daily life.

Nowadays, they can only be found in the rainforest of Sumatra and Borneo. There are two sub- species of orangutan, they are: the Bornean orangutan (*Pongopygmaeus*) and the Sumatran orangutan (*Pongoabelii*).

Orangutan have two legs and two hands. They have four long fingers and a thumb on their hands which allow them to perform some activities like humans. They have a huge and fat body, large neck, long arms and short legs. They don't have any tail. An adult orangutan can reach the body height of 1,5m with the body weight around 50 to 100 kg. Their body is full of reddish or brown hair. Their pregnancy period is similar with human which can take up to 274 days or around nine months. They can live up to the age of 35 to 45. They consume fruits as their main diet, but they also eat bark from a tree, honey, insects and bird eggs

6. What does the text emphasize?
 - a. The orangutan's general description.
 - b. The orangutan's number and behavior.
 - c. The orangutan's habitat and size.
 - d. The orangutan's diet and habits.
7. What is the main idea of the second paragraph?
 - a. Orangutan is a species of great apes,
 - b. Orangutan lives in the forest of Sumatra and Borneo.
 - c. Orangutan's diets are fruits, honey, insects, and bird eggs.
 - d. Orangutan's physical appearances are like humans.
8. Why do orangutans behave like humans? Because...
 - a. they have almost the same DNA with human.
 - b. they consume fruits and honey.
 - c. they have arms and legs.
 - d. they don't have tail
9. "...fruits as their main diet, but they also eat bark from a tree, honey, insects and bird eggs." (Last sentence of last par).
The underlined word means...
 - a. ripe fruit
 - b. skin of wood
 - c. young coconut
 - d. flesh of banana
10. She fishing every Sunday
 - a. go
 - b. goes
 - c. is going
 - d. are going